

Cadmore End, High Wycombe, Buckinghamshire HP14 3PE

Telephone: 01494 881460
Email: office@cadmoreendschool.org
Headteacher: Mrs. D Groom

Friday 13<sup>th</sup> September 2019

Dear Parents,

Our new lunches are working well and it is good to see the children enjoying them. Thank you to Mrs Maughan for her hard work in organising and preparing. We have children with severe nut and egg allergies and would like to remind you that foods containing either are not allowed in school. Thank you.

This year's Macmillan Coffee Morning will take place on Friday 27<sup>th</sup> September at 9 am. We would appreciate your cake donations on that morning, or on the day before. This event will also coincide with our first Friday praise assembly of the year.

A reminder to year 6 parents that secondary school open evenings/mornings start next week (please check individual school website for dates and times). The deadline for applying for a secondary school place is 31<sup>st</sup> October.

If you still have any library books at home from last term, please can we ask you to return them to school as soon as possible.

Kind regards,

Bronwen Zeun Temporary Head Teacher

Dates for your diary:-

Tuesday 17<sup>th</sup> September – Class 4 Meet the teacher at 3.30

Wednesday 18th September – Open Morning 9:30am - 11:30am, Class 2 Meet the teacher at 3.30pm

Thursday 19<sup>th</sup> September – Class 3 Meet the teacher at 3.30 pm

Friday 27th September - Macmillan Coffee Morning & Praise Assembly at 9 am

Web: www.cadmoreendschool.org Charity Reg. No. 1066943

Love Faith Courage Honesty Respect Empathy



Cadmore End, High Wycombe, Buckinghamshire HP14 3PE

Telephone: 01494 881460

Email: office@cadmoreendschool.org Headteacher: Mrs. D Groom

Web: www.cadmoreendschool.org Charity Reg. No. 1066943

Love Faith Courage Honesty Respect Empathy